Secretary General Vaccinated

Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge received his second dose of the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine. He
spoke about the significance of the vaccine to the region. “Health is of our highest priority and
setting the example is important, so I have taken the vaccine, so too have most members of the
Secretariat in Port-of-Spain. Vaccination is one of the key steps to recovery of the Greater Caribbean
and there has been great solidarity in the region when it comes to sharing the resources. The ACS



Membership, through our COVID-19 Task Force has advocated for vaccine equity in the region.”



